
M E M O R A N D U M  

June IS, 2000 

TO: DR. MARY A. BANE, DEPUTY EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR/TECHNICAL 

FROM : DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (1SAAC)flhJS 

DIVISION OF SAFETY AND ELECTRIC RELIABILITY 
DIVISION OF CONSUMER AFFAIRS (RASPBERR 

RUEHL) 

RE : CORRECTION TO RECOMMENDATION FOR DOCKET NO. 000678-E1 - 
COMPLAINT AGAINST FLORIDA POWER L LIGHT COMPANY REGARDING 
THE PLACEMENT OF POWER POLE AND LINES BY PABLO ACOSTA 

Staff has become aware that a sentence is unclear in the 
recommendation for the above-referenced docket submitted on June 
14, 2000. Staff plans to make the following verbal correction at 
the upcoming June 20, 2000 Agenda: 

On page 2, in the first full paragraph, the last sentence reads, 
“The company stated that there were ten existing distribution poles 
and four existing street light poles, which could be changed out 
for five new poles to accommodate the new line.” The sentence 
should read as follows, “The company stated that it could replace 
ten existing distribution poles and four existing street light 
poles and add five new poles to accommodate the new line.” 

RN I 
cc: Bob Elias 

Roland Floyd 
Ann Causseaux 


